
The Vice-Minister of Finance of the Poliah People'a Repub lic ta the
Secretary of State for Eaxteral Affairs of Canada.

Ottawa, October 15,
SIR,

I have the honaur ta acknowledge receipt of your letter of taday W]
reads as iallows:

"I have the honaur to refer to discussions cancerning the transfe
certain funds between Canada and Poland.

I wish ta con.iirm the understanding reached that the Governmer
the Polish People's Republic will autharize the transfer in Cana(
dollars at the generally accepted rate of exchange af the iunds of Can
an citizens which are at present in blacked bank accaunits in Pol
constituting compensation far property for Canadian citizens expropi
ed for public purpases by Polish autharities.

The Gavernment af Canada will accord the samne treatment ta Fa
citizens an the basis af reciprocity."
I wish ta coniirrn the understanding cantaîned in yaur letter with

iollawing reservatian: that it will nat apply ta Canadien citizens who aCC(
ing ta Folish law have retained their Polish citizenship.

Please accept, Sir, the assurance ai my highest cansideratian.

MARIAN KUZ
The Honourable Mitchell Sharp,
Secretery af State for
External Affairs ai Canada.


